
07/07/2021 

MR Michael Scheel 
105 / 11 Lawrence ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
michael.scheel52@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0744 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

WE NEED YOUR URGENT ASSISTANCE.

A new building is being proposed for the most prominent site in Freshwater Village bounded by 
3 streets. We, and those that follow, will have to look at this building ( if it gains approval) for 
the next 50 years.

Our Freshwater community is dealing with a Development Application for an Apartment 
Building at 50 Lawrence Street that does not comply with the Planning rules applicable to 
Freshwater Village. Here is a summary of our objections;-

IT FOLLOWS FROM TODAYS ARTICLE IN THE NORTHERN BEACHES REVIEW ( LINKED 
IN A FACEBOOK POST BELOW.

You can make a submission by going to Northern Beaches Council/Planning and 
Development. Type in the box DA2021/0744 and then click on the box that will appear below. 
Then go to the submissions tab.

Also you can check out other submissions which might assist with your submission by clicking 
on documents. The detailed Friends of Freshwater submission is there.

Alternatively you are welcome to take freely from the summary posted below.

We need a lot of submissions to properly engage with this process.

DA2021/0744 - 50 Lawrence St., Freshwater 

Submissions close 9th July 2021

The proposal requires the removal/relocation of the accessible 167 bus stop in Dowling Street, 
adversely impacting public transport access for disabled public transport commuters to the 
commercial centre of Freshwater.
My son who is 13 has vision impairment and mobility disabilities. He uses this bus stop to get 
home from school in Manly. This stop is close and accessible to his home at 11 Lawrence 
Street. Removing this stop will require him to walk further to home and over uneven terrain 
from the prior stop near Crown Street.

Sent: 7/07/2021 4:19:36 PM
Subject: Online Submission


